
MOW WEEKLY UPDATE! 
9/7/2010 

 
 
Hello MOW Folks,  It is that time again for your MOW Weekly Update.  Now I know 
some of you did not get the update last week.  That is because I did not get around to 
sending out the update.  So we will make up for that with a short but important update 
this week.  I also had a number of really cool photos from last week to share, but because 
I am feeling lazy and do not want to go find them in the computer we will just have to 
hope for great photos for next week.  So let’s not waste a moment and get down to the 
updating. 
 
WEEK IN REVIEW: 
 
Tuesday:   MOW was active in the shops doing all manner of shop stuff with a dedicated 
crew of professionals. 
 
Thursday:  A small be dedicated MOW crew took the evening to wrestle the fire truck 
from the erecting shop to the boiler shop for preparation.  What are we preparing the fire 
truck for, read on to find out. 
   
Saturday:  Sandy led the crew on Saturday as they worked in the shops yard removing 
all the CSRM track materials that had been placed out in the yard over the years.  This is 
in preparation for the eventual removal of all but one access track to the shop by a rail 
contractor hired by the property owner.  They did good work! 
 
WEEK AHEAD: 
 
Tuesday:  We will be busy in the shops,  We have the fire truck to prepare as well as 
some emergency work on a switch in the Old Sacramento yard.  We will meet at the 
shops at 3:00 p.m. for those with a light pay labor calendar or at 5:00 p.m for those with a 
heavy pay labor calendar. 
 
Thursday:  Again we will meet at the shops for work on many shop style projects and 
maybe even some track work.  We meet at the shops at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Saturday:  This will be a work day on the railroad.  Much to do and only a day to do it 
all, or at least as much as we can.  Meet at the shops at 8:00 a.m. 
 
SPECIAL PROJECT REQUEST: 
We are preparing the CSRM fire truck to be taken to Folsom for their rail fare this 
Month.  We need volunteers to go with the fire truck, to operate, and man the Parks table 
at the event.  The dates are September 17, 18, 19 a Friday, Saturday, and Sunday.  If you 
can help on one, two, or all three days. Please respond to this e-mail as soon as possible 
so we can put you on the crew list.  Lots of fun and it is a local event! 
 
See you out on the line, 
 



John, Sandy, and Chris 


